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Summary of Written and Oral Submissions 

Pinecrest and Queensview Stations Secondary Plan (ACS2024-
PDB-PS-0089) 
In addition to those outlined in the Consultation Details section of the report, the following 
outlines the written and oral submissions received between the publication of the report 
and prior to City Council’s consideration: 

Number of delegations/submissions 
Number of delegations at Committee: 5 

Number of written submissions received by Planning and Housing Committee between 
November 25 (the date the report was published to the City’s website with the agenda for 
this meeting) and December 3, 2024 (the deadline for written submissions, being 4 pm the 
business day before the committee meeting date):  2 

Summary of written submissions 
Written submissions are held on file with the City Clerk and available from the Committee 
Coordinator upon request: 

• Email dated December 2, 2024 from Ian O’Donnell 
• Email dated December 3, 2024 from Kathy Vandergrift 

Summary of oral submissions 
The Committee heard from the following delegations: 

Alex Cullen, Belltown Neighbours Association expressed support for the plan and 
the multi-use recreation centre, however noted concern with the length of time to 
complete.  The facility is failing and the site is inadequate to replace on site.  

The following were also present to respond to questions if required: 

1. Christine McCuaig, Q9 Planning & Design 
2. Doug Van Den Ham, Hobin Architecture 
3. Thomas Freeman and Nico Church, Fotenn 
4. Tim Beed and Matthew McElligott 
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Effect of Submissions on Planning and Housing Committee 
Decision: Debate: The Committee spent approximately 30 minutes consideration of the 
item.  

Vote: The committee considered all submissions in making its decision and carried the 
report recommendations as presented. 

Ottawa City Council 
Pursuant to the Procedure By-law, members of the public may not make oral submissions 
to Council. 

Number of additional written submissions received by Council between December 3rd after 
4 pm (deadline for written submissions to Planning and Housing Committee) and January 
22, 2025 (Council consideration date): 0 

Effect of Submissions on Council Decision:  

Council considered all submissions in making its decision and carried the report 
recommendations as amended by the following: 

Moved by T. Kavanagh 
Seconded by G. Gower 

WHEREAS Planning and Housing Committee recommended approval of the 
Pinecrest and Queensview Stations Secondary Plan on December 4, 2024; 

AND WHEREAS report ACS2024-PDB-PS-0089 included the Secondary Plan 
as Document 1 rather than the details of the Official Plan Amendment; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that Council replace Document 1 – Pinecrest 
and Queensview Stations Secondary Plan to ACS2024-PDB-PS-0089 with 
Official Plan Amendment 41 as attached, and on file with the City Clerk. 

Carried 
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